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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
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BOS Agenda Item 28 

Diane Rabinowitz <drabino1951@yahoo.com> Mon, Aug 15, 2022 at 5:52 PM 
Reply-To: Diane Rabinowitz <drabino1951@yahoo.com> 
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, BOS Four <bosfour@edcgov.us>, The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, 
BOS Three <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel <bosftve@edcgov.us>, George Turnboo <bostwo@edcgov.us> 

Dear Clerk, 
Please forward this to all the supervisors. I'm also attaching a document with the same message. 
Thank you. 

Dear Supervisors, 

I am writing to express support for item 28 on the August 16 agenda for the Board of Supervisors 
meeting. 

Since I've moved here to El Dorado County I have noticed that there is inadequate supportive 
housing for people with mental illness, and have been researching and learning what is involved. 
know that we have a county jail and a Psychiatric Health Facility where people with mental illness 
are taken during a psychotic episode, and I know that we have one social recovery facility. Many of 
the people requiring specialty services from the Department of Behavioral Health live in 
Sacramento provided by agencies that specialize in providing supportive housing. 

Part of a continuum of care for vulnerable citizens in our county is to have a place where people 
with serious mental illness can recover in safety and with professional evidence based care. 
Acquiring this property, which has 8 beds and several bathrooms, and was actually designed to be 
a care facility, will bring us that much closer to having a true continuum of care, whether this 
property is used for a crisis residential recovery, board and care, or supportive housing. 

I hope you can approve this measure. 

Thank you. 
Respectfully, 

Diane Rabinowitz 
President, NAMI El Dorado County 
PO Box 393, El Dorado, CA 95623 
530-30641 01 
http://www.namieldoradocounty.org 
DianeR@namieldoradocounty.org 

*********** "Inspiration comes to us slowly and quietly ... Prime it with a little solitude." 
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National Allioncc on Mental Illness 

El Dorado Cou11ty 

August15,2022 

RE: 22-1251 : ITEM 28 

Dear Supervisors, 

I am writing to express support for item 28 on the August 16 agenda for the Board of 
Supervisors meeting. 

Since I've moved here to El Dorado County I have noticed that there is inadequate supportive 
housing for people with mental illness, and have been researching and learning about what is 
involved. I know that we have a county jail and a Psychiatric Health Facility where people with 
mental illness are taken after a psychotic episode, and I know that we have one social recovery 
facility. Many of the people requiring specialty services from the Department of Behavioral 
Health live in Sacramento provided by agencies that specialize in providing supportive housing. 

Part of a continuum of care for vulnerable citizens in our county is to have a place where 
people with serious mental illness can recover in safety and with professional evidence based 
care. Acquiring this property, which has 8 beds and several bathrooms, and was actually 
designed to be a care facility, will bring us that much closer to having a true continuum of care, 
whether this property is used for a crisis residential recovery, board and care, or supportive 
housing. 

I hope you can approve this measure. 

Thank you. 
Respectfully, 

VU1,lt4 h-6~~ 
Diane Rabinowitz 
President, NAMI El Dorado County 
PO Box 393, El Dorado, CA 95623 
530-30641 01 
http://www.namieldoradocounty.org 
DianeR@namieldoradocounty.org 


